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AFL Central West positioning for growth in 2020
		
2020 is set to be a year of growth for AFL in the Central West with a Senior Men’s Reserves competition being offered for the first time in four years. After the GWS GIANTS maiden appearance in the 2019 Toyota AFL Grand Final and strong feedback from clubs, AFL Central West was inspired to broaden the offering for players in the region. 
The AFL’s purpose is to progress the game so that everyone can share in its heritage and possibilities, and the introduction of a second tier of competition is aligned with this, providing both players and clubs more alternatives and opportunities to experience footy. After working closely with the existing clubs, AFL Central West is confident that the Bathurst Bushrangers, Bathurst Giants, Dubbo Demons and the Orange Tigers will field teams in the Senior Men’s Reserves Competition in 2020, with others to follow in future years. 
Cameron Borgas, AFL NSW/ACT’s Leagues Growth and Sustainability Manager is excited about the new look 2020 season.
“Our job is to ensure we are listening to clubs across the Central West on how we can support them in growing our great game. We have conducted a highly collaborative process over the past six months and there has been strong support for broadening the offering in the Senior Men’s space to include two tiers of competition.”
“Importantly, the 2nd tier of competition will provide an ideal starting point for players new to the game, increased opportunities for players transitioning from junior football, and in future years, provides an achievable entry point for towns such as Mudgee, Lithgow, Young or Forbes amongst others to have their own teams competing in the AFL Central West competition.”
“We’ve recently seen an overwhelming response to the new AFL 9’s competitions offered in Orange and Dubbo which reflects the growing interest in the game. We will continue to increase our investment in NAB AFL Auskick in the region to ensure that everyone who wants to play our game, can do so and that the positive growth of Australian Football can continue in the Central West for many years to come.”
Registrations are currently open for the 2020 season which will commence in April. Naming rights for the AFL Central West Senior Men’s, Senior Men’s Reserves and Senior Women’s Competitions are currently available. 
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